x GREAT
HEIGHTS

ACADEMY TRUST

8th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our RE curriculum on Judaism a trip to a local synagogue (a Jewish place of
worship) has been arranged for Year 4.

The children will be visiting the synagogue on Harrogate Road, Leeds 17 on Monday 8™
November 2021. The bus will leave school at 9.00 am and we will be back in time for lunch.

There will be no cost for this visit.
Please return the permission slip below as soon as possible.
Yours sincerely

D. Jacobson
K. Ridley

I give permission for Class
to take part in the visit to the synagogue on Monday 8™ November 2021.

Signed parent/carer
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